
Good afternoon, 
As a resident of Argay Terrace since 1968 I would like to add my voice to those who think that the area 
should remain as designed for single-family homes. I understand things change over time however Argay 
Terrace was designed for single-family homes and has served the community well as such. This is a 
family neighborhood where neighbors know each other, work together, play together and watch out for 
each other. I do believe that any future planning that would break up this dynamic would be harmful 
and detrimental to the neighborhood. The City of Portland needs single-family neighborhoods to sustain 
livability and family values.   
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Russ Palmer 
13941 N.E. Beech St. 
Portland, Oregon 97230 
 
 


